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March 26, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I'am writing to you in support of Mrs. Ashley Mathews and her desire to become a member of
your campus.

I have had the pleasure of seeing Mrs. Mathews grow as a new teacher for the last two and a half
years, and supervising her efforts in a 4™ grade classroom. She has been a tremendous teacher
and an asset to our school. She has proven to be been a leader on her team and an initiator of
new ideas and routines that benefit our kids.

[ feel confident that Mrs. Mathews will continue to succeed in her carcer. She has been a
dedicated teacher and I know that she will continue to be dedicated wherever her career takes
her. In her classroom, she has proven to be a take-charge person who is able to successfully
develop rigorous instructional plans and implement them. Many of her co-workers seek her
advice and support. Mrs. Mathews has always been there for her team and is quite comfortable in
the role.

I believe Mrs. Mathews is destined to be a leader in Education, and therefore would be an
excellent addition to your team and campus. I highly recommend that you consider Mrs.
Mathew’s transfer application as she will be a great asset to any future educational facility that
she may represent.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

RN ik
Christina Mank
Assistant Principal, Dellview Elementary
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